
Whole Family 
Wellbeing  
Young People’s 
Drop-in Sessions 
Young People’s Drop-in 
sessions are being held in 
Hillhead Community Centre – 
Mondays, from noon-2pm

For more info, please email  
megan.neil@eastdunbarton.gov.uk or  
kaila.pettigrove@eastdunbarton.gov.uk

Enjoy a range of activities – including 
arts & crafts, games, therapy dog visits, 
socialising and more


